- When presenting budget to council, the VP Finance and President must provide a written justification for spending these:
  - Executive clothing
  - Executive retreat
  - Appliances for the AUS office
  - Tickets for AUS-related events
  - This must be on the website as well

## **Executive Clothing**

The executives will order one hoodie for each person! This is just one of a few incentives for team. Much of the team works 15-20 hours a week or more without full compensation so these hoodies are a small gift to say thank you.

## **Executive Retreat**

Retreat is a time for executives to bond, work and brainstorm plans for the year. This year we worked on our team dynamics and listing a few projects we hope to accomplish throughout the year. We also had an extended excomm meeting to review our work so far. Our bonding allows us to learn how we can work best together support one another.

## **Applications for the AUS office**

The appliances bought for the office help us carry out our normal functions. We buy things like glue for mailing, mac adapters to use at council, or paper for printing. For example this year, we had to buy new stamps to stamp posters to be put up on the cork boards in the leacock building.

## **Tickets for AUS-related events**

Traditionally, AUS executives get free grad ball tickets. While the Grad Ball budget has not been made yet, it is likely that executives will have this option again.

AUS executives also have the option to pay 30\$ per semester to get unlimited beer at BDA. This is the same deal that BDA staff receive.

Finally. AUS executives are allowed one free tea or coffee a day at SNAX when they bring their own mug.